
Welcome to Camp Adventure! 

Dear Campers, 

We are thrilled to welcome you to Camp Adventure! We hope you are as excited as we are to 

embark on this incredible journey together. 

During your time here, you will have the opportunity to explore the great outdoors, make new 

friends, and create unforgettable memories. Our dedicated staff is here to ensure that you have a 

safe and enjoyable experience. 

Please remember to pack your enthusiasm and a sense of adventure! We have planned a variety 

of activities including hiking, canoeing, and team-building exercises that are sure to provide 

endless fun. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, do not hesitate to reach out to our camp leaders. 

We are here to help you every step of the way. 

Get ready for an amazing summer! 

Warm regards, 

The Camp Adventure Team 


